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22nd April 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Philharmonic Orchestra Performance 

I am writing with some exciting news! Year 3 have been invited to attend a performance led by 

members of the Philharmonic orchestra on Thursday 28th April 2022 at 12pm at the Charles 

Cryer Theatre in Carshalton. This is a funded performance so children will not be charged  for the 

event. Children from year 3 at Barrow Hedges will be in attendance along with children from other 

schools in the borough for this performance. 

This is a fantastic chance to see professional musicians in action! They are absolutely thrilled to 

be able to provide this for the children. 

Children will walk down to the Charles Cryer theatre at 11am to arrive at 12pm. They will then 

return by 3pm following the performance so that they are back for school for their usual home time.  

As we are leaving before lunchtime, please provide your child with a packed lunch on this day.  

They will be eating prior to the event on the field outside the Charles Cryer Theatre.  

 

Thank you, 

Mr Pearce (KS1 Music Lead) 

Miss R M Pericleous (KS2 Music Lead) 
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